
Greetings from Washington Elementary Library! 

We are excited to announce we are continuing our ‘You Take the Cake’ cake decorating auction and competition. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]On ___date____, we encourage families to read a chosen book together, and create and deliver a book-themed, decorated cake to the elementary library. Cakes will be auctioned off in our silent auction. Students, parents, and community members are welcome to participate in the auction. In addition, cakes will be judged by many of our elementary volunteers. 

The winners of the top three places will win the honor of choosing a new book to be purchased for the library. This opportunity is completely voluntary and is just a fun family occasion that we want to share with you. 

The profits from the cake auction will go straight to the library fund for purchasing new books, sponsoring library activities, and financial assistance for the birthday book fund. 

As a bonus, our public librarian, Cathy Boggs will be attending the all-day event to help judge, meet families, and get to know students. If you have yet to meet her, please stop in and say hello! 

Our schedule for the day will be as follows: 
8 am-10:30 am: drop off cake entries to the library 
11-6 pm: silent auction/viewing 
6:30-7pm: pick up for auction winners 

Please contact us if you have any questions regarding this event. We hope to see you and your culinary artistry here on ___date____. If you find your artistry lacking, please join us with your desire to eat cake! 
______name_____, Teacher Librarian 

